
From: Danny Varat
To: 'Rita Avila Zelinsky'rzelinsky@charlestoncounty.org
CC: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 3/27/2018 12:30:19 PM
Subject: RE: Charleston County Sheriff's Office

Attachments: 2017-11-06 Notice to LEAs re Take Back Box Grant.pdf

Lieutenant Zelinsky, please find attached the letter with information on obtaining the box. Your AAA director is Ms. 
Stephanie Blunt at 843-554-2275. Please keep us posted and let us know if you have any difficulties. We’re glad to 
help.
 

From: Rita Avila Zelinsky [mailto:rzelinsky@charlestoncounty.org] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, March 27, 2018 10:44 AM
 
To: Danny Varat 
Subject: Charleston County Sheriff's Office
 
Thank you for the info. I look forward to getting a list of the approved boxes and the AAA director’s information.
 
Be safe!
Rita
 
 

Lieutenant Rita Avila Zelinsky
Charleston County Sheriff’s Office
Community Affairs and Media Relations Office
3691 Leeds Avenue
North Charleston, SC 29405
(843) 529-6220 Office
(843) 532-3002 Cell
 
"Live a life worthy of the calling you have received". Ephesians 4:1
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